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As a business who relies on Oregon agriculture to supply the raw materials for our 

operation we feel that this bill would be catastrophic to Oregon farms.  It seems that 

bills like this and previous law changes such as the agricultural overtime law, Oregon 

is trying to ruin farming in our state.  Bureaucrats seem to want to run all businesses 

out of our state and agriculture is one of our states biggest resources.  Myself and my 

business strongly oppose this bill.  Thank you. 


